

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd. Lynnwood WA 98036 425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

Welcome

We're glad you're here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a Communication and/or Prayer Request form. We would love to pray for you and get you more information.

EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services in person or online (live stream at 9:30am).

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We have programs for kids and students on Sunday mornings as well! Alderwood Community Church is a group of people who are committed to following Jesus together. Visit <u>alderwood.cc/connect</u> and see where you can get connected in a group, serving with a team, or through a Bible study.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is open to receive donations on Tuesdays (9am to noon)...a list of items needed and the address can be found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Struggling with life? Need someone to come alongside and support? Stephen Ministry can help. alderwood.cc/stephen

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events-page

COMING UP

- Vision Weekend August 18-20
 A time for ACC to gather, celebrate, and look forward to what God has for this next year. Mark your calendars and RSVP at alderwood.cc/visionweekend
 - ▶ Friday: Vision Night The ACC leadership team will be sharing about the next season as we have dessert together. Kidmin is getting geared up for the evening as well, bringing in fun activities like bouncy houses for the kids. (RSVP required)
 - ▶ Saturday: Worship Night Join us for an outdoor worship night where we will spend time praying about what God might have in store for ACC. Sign up for childcare (birth—3 years)

 This evening will include baptisms for both adults and kids. If you haven't been baptized yet, sign up to come to a baptism class in the morning on July 9th at alderwood.cc/baptism
 - ➤ Sunday: One Service + Block Party Join us at 10am for an allchurch service held outside. Stay after the service for our annual Block Party! Food and fun activities for all ages.

DOWNLOAD THE APP FOR EVENTS, GIVING & MORE. TEXT "ACCAPP" TO 84576

Giving available online or on the ACC app



MISSIONARY UPDATE

SARA GRAVES
ACTION INTERNATIONAL



What a joy it is to see the LORD bring friends and missionaries my way! I love hosting them! Several are coming this summer. Ava Lamprecht, ACTION International Ministries summer intern at the USA office has been a delight both to me and to the office staff as she has diligently pitched in to help anywhere

needed! She's been attending ACC and loves it. I think you will enjoy hearing her story. Please join me in praying for God's next steps for Ava after her graduation.

"I am from Louisville, Kentucky and a senior at Asbury University, majoring in Intercultural Studies. I hope to work with a mission organization after I graduate and potentially go overseas, but I currently do not have a plan set in stone. I was at Asbury in February when revival swept the nation. After chapel on February 8th, the worship leaders continued singing and people could stay if they wanted. I had class and a few hours later people came into the library talking about how revival had started in chapel, trying to get people to go to the chapel and see for themselves. I was skeptical at first, unsure of what "revival" even truly entailed, so I went. I sat in the back and the longer I sat in the room, the more I felt the Holy Spirit descend. It was unlike anything else. I went from feeling skeptical and cynical to feeling a calm, peace, and joy that was not a result of anything I had done - I was just sitting there, not even really paying much attention. There were musical students playing and singing on stage 24/7 for weeks, constantly praising the Lord. Over the next few weeks, I went to the chapel to listen, sing, pray, and meditate. I went less as more people crowded the campus. One weekend over 20,000 people visited our tiny college town that has a population of 6,000 - including 1,300 college kids. The line to get into the chapel building was over a mile long everyday and a screen and speakers were placed outside so people could watch and listen to what was happening in the room. There were so many Gen Z people (high school - 25 year olds) that separate services were created just to give Gen Z a space to feel welcomed by Asbury and God. After a few weeks of thousands of people crowding our tiny campus, trying to get into dorm

Thank God that indescribable time did not stop when it moved off campus. Students from campuses all over the country and people from all over the world made their way to Asbury to bask in the presence of the Lord. They took the spirit of revival home with them. Small revivals started on college campuses nationwide - Christian and secular alike. Asbury's students and faculty were bonded together in a new way that led to sweeter fellowship and strength against spiritual warfare that occurred during Revival. The time of the Revival brought brothers and sisters together in a new way and left a feeling of renewal and invigoration for whatever God has planned."

buildings, and thoroughly disrupting traffic, the administration decided to move

the revival off-campus to protect students and our learning environment that

had been derailed with the revival and number of people.